
HB 1264 -- DRIVERS EDUCATION FOR TRAFFIC STOPS

SPONSOR: Bangert

This bill requires those conducting driver's education programs to
incorporate information about traffic stops made by law enforcement
into the curriculum prior by January 1, 2021. It also requires
those giving driving examinations to present such information
during the operation of a motor vehicle portion of the exam.

This bill is the same as HB 49 (2019).


